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7/31/2025 

 

Jodi Schreiber 

PFM Consulting Company 

1774 N. Cougar Dr. 

Pueblo West, CO 81007 

 

RE:  Burton Pit, Permit M-1987-013, Incomplete Application for Transfer of Mineral Permit 

and Succession of Operators, Revision SO-01 

 

Dear Ms. Schreiber: 

 

On July 22, 2025 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received the revised 

Application Form for Transfer of Mineral Permit and Succession of Operators from Southway 

Construction Company, Inc to Rio Grande Canal Water Users’ Association for the Burton Pit, 

Permit M-1987-013.  The following items are incomplete for the application to be processed: 

 

1. An original Affidavit of Authority signed by Jay Yeager. 

 

Please return the required documentation to the Division before September 8, 2025.  All 

completed permit documents are required to be submitted for consideration of your Request for 

Transfer of Mineral Permit and Succession of Operators Application. An incomplete application 

may be denied after the 60 day submittal request, if requested documents or information are not 

received. In the event of any delay in your submittal or if you have any questions, please contact 

the Division. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
EPS Name 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

 

Cc: Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, DRMS 

Sara Stevenson-Benn, Financial Assurance Specialist, DRMS 

 Jay Yeager, Rio Grande Canal Water Users  

          
 


